Treasurer's report: November 2018

Under GAAP accrual accounting we had a net loss of $9,071 for the month, $61,130 YTD. All of the interop/logo participants have now paid their fees, so that program has achieved breakeven. We have $275,564 in cash.
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Our budget report shows an accumulated surplus of $262,142, down $61,130 from year-end 2017.

Comments/question/requests are more than welcome, whether to the group or to me individually. Also, I'll send the actual reports to anyone who wants to see them

thanks, Jim, acting Treasurer

